Re load hours:
From: "Jeff Darbut" jeffrey.darbut@mcmail.maricopa.edu
Adjunct Faculty:

There has been a great deal of concern and confusion regarding recent communication from the Maricopa District Office pertaining to adjunct faculty load limits for fall 2011.  Strict compliance with Adjunct Faculty Board Policies that limit load hours to 9 per semester will not take place until January 2012. The District Office will convene a work team, to include representation from the colleges, over the next several months to create a unified, consistent implementation plan that assures load limit compliance by January 2012. 

A “Frequently Asked Questions” regarding Adjunct Faculty load limits has been posted on MCC’s Intranet and can be found under Updates from Leadership.  Changes effecting MCC load limits for the spring 2012 semester will be communicated via email and posted on the MCC Intranet this fall.

